Braeburn Road.

15/5/2014 at 8.50 pm.

ATTEMPTS TO REMOVE CLOTHES INTENDED FOR MACMILLAN.

Two people were challenged whilst removing a bag of clothes from a
doorstep in Braeburn Road. These clothes were intended for the
Macmillan Cancer Support charity. The persons concerned removed the
clothes from the boot of their car and drove off.



